
Tell us if we’ve got the right plan to protect kauri into the future.

Please read the consultation information booklet before completing this form.  
It is available at www.kauridieback.co.nz/consultation or from public meetings.

Your details:

Name of submitter 
or contact person:

Organisation (if applicable):

Email or contact address:

Feedback form
Consultation three: 
proposals to protect kauri from dieback disease
Homai tō kōrero mō te kauri. Have your say on the future of kauri.
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1d. Are there any major issues we have missed that we need to consider before the plan is finalised?

1c. What changes to the rules could we make so they work better to prevent kauri dieback spreading?

1. Do you think the proposed national plan will help better protect kauri from dieback disease?

1a. Do the rules proposed make sense and do you think they will be easy for people to comply with? 
Are there additional rules that we need or have we gone too far?

1b. If people follow the rules, do you think that will reduce the spread of kauri dieback?

Submission:

Submissions must be received no later than 5pm 18 March 2019.
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1e. Should the agency be required to zone all kauri forest areas by identifying which areas are infected 
with Phytophthora agathidicida (PA) and which are not (as far as this is known)? Or should the 
agency just identify areas of ‘high risk’?

1f. Should the agency be able to designate areas as sanctuaries?

1g. Have we missed out any significant groups of kauri forest users or impacts  
the National Pest Management Plan for Kauri Dieback (NPMP) may have on them in our draft 
Impact Assessment table (available on the website)?

2. Should compensation for activities required under the NPMP be available? If yes, what activities 
should be compensated and under what circumstances?

3. Which of the two options proposed for a national agency (government department or not for profit 
company) do you think will be best for the future of kauri, and why?



Once you have completed this form

Email to: KauriConsultation@mpi.govt.nz 

Or put your submission in the feedback box at hui or post to:  
Attention: Roger Smith 
Chair of Kauri Dieback Programme Governance Group 
Kauri dieback disease consultation 
PO Box 2526 
Wellington 6140.

Submissions are public information 
Any submission you make becomes public information. Anyone can ask for copies of submissions 
under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA). Our policy is to withhold names and any identifying 
information when responding to requests. However, any decision we make to withhold information 
can be reviewed by the Ombudsman, who may require the information to be released.

You can sign up for news updates from the Kauri Dieback Programme at  
www.kauridieback.co.nz and go to ‘News and updates’.

3a. Are there other things you think the agency needs to do?

3c. What kind of people should be on any advisory or governance boards with what kind of 
backgrounds or experience?

3b. What kind of community input should there be in the agency?
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